
 

The 2020 C4 Fairs and Open House are now in the record books and 
the C4 team would like to extend a huge Thank You to ALL who 

helped make these events a success! 
Over 800 eighth grade students in Bartholomew County got a taste 

of C4 programs at the C4 Fairs.   Many of those students brought 
family members back to the evening Open House to share their 

excitement about the opportunities awaiting them through the C4 
program in high school!  This year’s Open House welcomed over 

150 interested families from Bartholomew and surrounding 
counties who engaged with C4 students, teachers, and community 

partners. 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 

                            www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4                      @ConnectionsC4 
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CSA New Tech Junior Reed 
Duncan (left) demonstrates 
technical skills to Northside 

Middle School students at the 
Automotive booth. 

Columbus North Senior Hope 
Flynn (right) shares Agriculture 

information while holding a 
baby chick at the Annual C4 

Open House. 

Above, CNHS Sophomores 
Noah Abner and Conner Bean 
proudly display the Precision 

Machining booth. 
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